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Secretary of ti Commission
'J S NRC
'-!a s h i nc, t e n , DC 20555.

Attn.* DockeP.ing and Service Branch

Re: Part II Title 10 CFR 19 et al

Dear Secretary:

) It has come to our attention that the Proposed Rule
published in the Federal Register on January 9, 1986, " Standards
for Protection Against Radiation" calls for an increase of the
" acceptable" radiation exposure levels.

It is cur understanding that if any changes are to be made
tr.ey should reduce the current legally acceptable levels, not
incroaco them. '

Since it is the job of the NRC to protect public health, we
strongly object to this proposed rule change.

At the very least, a pu'lic hearing should be held beforeo
such a rule change could take place, and an Environmental ImpactStatement must be prepared.

Very truly yours,
t ,

*

Wil li am i,J . Gold, Esq.

(hi%cc/d,j.V'

Lorraine ' Gold

cc Sen. Bradley
Sen. Lautenberg
Nuclear Information and Resource Service
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